COMMUNITY MEETING ON PSE ELECTRIC SYSTEM

UPGRADE IN BELLEVUE’S LAKE HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD

Puget Sound Energy invites you to a community meeting to
discuss PSE's plans to increase electric reliability for the Lake
Hills, Phantom Lake, Robinswood and Crossroads
neighborhoods in Bellevue by building a new transmission
line connecting our Phantom Lake and Lake Hills substations.

Refreshments and information provided
Tuesday, Nov 13, 2007

5:30-7:30 p.m.

Lake Hills Club House

Bellevue, WA

Lake Hills Club House
15230 Lake Hills Blvd

. . . Bellevue, WA
For PSE project information, contact:
Jim Hutchinson

Government & Community Relations Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-462-3786

jim.hutchinson@pse.com

PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Lake Hills
Possible routes of the new 115 kV transmission Line
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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

PO Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

Meeting Notice

«Name»
«Address»
«City, State, Zip»
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